

We were so excited to get our e-news out to you that we missed a link. Here is the updated newsletter with full interactive capability. Enjoy!

MEET GREEN KENT STEWARD: Zandria Michaud

Zandria Michaud is our Springwood Park Steward; she joined the Green Kent Partnership with her friend and neighbor Cathy Hernandez (you will meet her soon) in March of this year.

We asked Zandria to tell us a little about her and why she joined the Green Kent Partnership: "I grew up in Kent, traveled Europe for a few years while serving in the Army, then came back to Kent. I joined the Green Kent Partnership because I have always had a passion for environmental issues, and I recognized the need to improve my own community. I chose to become a steward of Springwood Park because I believe it has a lot of potential. It's a large park that needs a lot of love. With help from volunteers and the parks department, I know we can make it a great park."



Welcome Zandria, and thank you for joining the partnership!

ANNOUNCING THE FIRST GREEN KENT DAY!

Oct. 27, 2012 marks our first ever Green Kent Day! We will be working at two different sites: The Green River Natural Resource Area and Morrill Meadows Park wetland area. Choose a site and join in from 9am –noon. At Noon we will all meet at Morrill Meadows Park to have a barbeque lunch and celebrate all of our Green Kent Stewards' accomplishments. Register for this event in the below section.

VOLUNTEER WITH US

Volunteer Work Party- Sept 15th, 10:00am-12:00pm at Morrill Meadows Park

Public Lands Day- Sept 29th, 9:00am-12:00pm at Park Orchard Park

Green Kent Day- October 27th, 9:00am-12:00pm at Morrill Meadows Park

Green Kent Day- October 27th, 9:00am-12:00pm at Green River Natural Resource Area

Stay Connected: Www.greenkent.org

You are receiving this email because you volunteered with or expressed interest in the Green Kent Partnership. If you would no longer like to receive e-mails from us, please send us an e-mail with "unsubscribe" in the subject line.